
Report on Meeting of ARTEE   with DG-DD Smt. Supriya Sahu 

at DDK Hyderabad 

     Today (23.03.19) Director General, Doordarshan Smt. Supriya Sahu visited DDK 

Hyderabad for a function. ARTEE members used the opportunity to meet her and 

discuss about various issues including LPT closures, redeployment of staff and other 

issues. Regarding redeployment, she made it clear that it is her endeavor to 

accommodate all redeployed staff at choice places. She assured to look into any 

grievances in this regard.  We also discussed about other issues and submitted two 

memoranda, one on LPT Closure and the other on other staff related issues. She 

assured to study the memoranda and do her best to solve them.  
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